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The next event in our community will be the 17th 

Annual Kenmore Holiday Celebration on Saturday, 

December 5th, 2015. 

  

Not very many communities have a celebration  

like this so we appreciate all the people and        

organizations that make it possible. 

  

The celebration begins at 8:00 am with a pancake 

breakfast at The Church On The Boulevard and 

continues with many activities.  The tree lighting 

will be at 6:30 pm with the tree lighting and prize 

drawings, and will end up with a children’s party at 

Park United Methodist Church at 7:15 pm. 

  

The City of Akron is still working on getting electri-

cal power to the clock tower and we are in the 

process of adding some new names to the base. 

  

This is a special time of the year where family and 

friends get together and celebrate the blessings 

that have been given to us. 

  

The Kenmore Board of Trade is sponsoring a “Meet 

& Greet” at the Old 97 Cafe on December 17th, 

2015 starting at 5:30 pm.  Come and join us! 

 

David E. Culbertson, President 

culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 
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Meetings & Events 
 

KBOT Luncheon 

No Luncheon for 

December 

 

Kenmore 

Holiday Celebration 

Saturday December 5th 

11:00 am to 3:00 pm 

6:30 pm to 8:00 pm 

Along Kenmore Boulevard 

 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

Thursday December 17th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop 

Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 
 

KBOT “Meet & Greet” 

Holiday Networking Event 

Thursday December 17th 

5:30 to 7:30 pm 

Old 97 Cafe 

1503 Kenmore Boulevard 

There will be no regular KBOT General Lunch Meeting this month.   

Kenmore Board of Trade’s 

Holiday “Meet & Greet” 

at Old 97 Cafe 
 

The Kenmore Board of Trade will hold a holiday “Meet & 

Greet’ networking event at Old 97 Cafe, 1503 Kenmore     

Boulevard, on Thursday December 17th.  Lots of great 

Hors de Oeuvres will be available for everyone to enjoy 

while networking with other Kenmore, East, North & 

South Akron Board members.  An open cash bar will also 

be available.  This event is sponsored by Anthem          

Insurance, the Kenmore Board of Trade, and Old 97 

Cafe, and will also include a presentation giving this 

year’s McCutchen Award to one of our members.  Please 

join us from 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm for a chance to meet 

other Board members, enjoy some food, and see the 

beautiful business of Old 97 Cafe. 

KBOT Kenmore Events Committee Prepares 

for Kenmore Holiday Celebration 

 

Saturday December 5th is this year’s date for the 17th 

Annual Kenmore Holiday Celebration.  This is a perfect 

time to get name recognition with local residents at no 

or very little cost to you.  Thousands of people that live in 

this area come to this festive holiday event every year.  

This event has been very successful and is a very         

effective way to give information about the services you 

offer. Those businesses interested in participating 

(including running an open house or special sale) are 

urged to contact John Buntin Jr at 330-745-5530. 

 

Donations of time, money or gifts will also be deeply     

appreciated! 


